Annex 2

From: Jackie Andrews [mailto:Jackie . Andrews@clarionhg.com]
Sent: 02 January 2020 11:18
To: Adrian Stanfield <Adrian.Stanfield@tmbc.gov.uk>

Cc: Bev Covington <Bev.Covington@clarionhg.comz; Lisa Clarke <Lisa.Clarke @clarionhg.com>
Subject: FW: Review of Community Safety/ CCTV

Hi Adrian,
Thanks for your attached letter which was initially sent to the CEO and has now been passed to me to respond to.

| have talked through the detail of the letter with the local team and more specifically our tenancy specialist team,
who are actively involved in CSU meetings and discussions.

We are keen to support the positive work that the CSU continue to deliver and do work closely with T&M and other
statutory agencies to manage both ASB and other related activities in the areas where we have homes.

From discussions with the local team it's clear that none of the areas and/or estates where we have homes are
covered by the static CCTV cameras provided by the borough. My understanding is that the cameras focus very
much on the High Street in Tonbridge, surrounding area and car parks efc.

With that in mind | don’t feel we will be able to contribute to the funding for 20/21 and future years, unless the
benefits to our residents i1s evidenced.

Thanks

Jackie Andrews — Regional Director of Housing (South)
Clarion Housing Group

32 Tower View, Kings Hill, West Malling, ME19 4UY

M: 07813 442357

Email: jackie.andrews@clarionhg.com

Web: www.myclarionhousing.com




